
NEWS & NOTES

Be sure to check out our special  Horror book displays located in
the Young Adult section and near our Circulation Desks.  Prepare to
sleep with the lights on!  🔦👻  Get ready for chills,  thrills,  and
maybe a few 'Did I  just hear something?'  moments.  📖💀

The book display will  showcase books on harvest season.  

Ms.  Ashley is proud to introduce our first After School Storytime.
Join us at 4:00 pm on October 17th and 31st for some stories and
crafts!

We will  have a guest reader from the Clovis Fire Department for
storytime on October 9th.  There will  not be storytime on October
10th so we will  be combining Tiny Tots and Preschool Storytime. 

Please note that our Anime Club meetings have moved to a new
time. Join us this month at 1 :00 pm instead of 11 :00 am. We can’t
wait to see you there!   We will  have a watch day and a Halloween
party!

Our Page Turners book club will  we watching A Haunting in Venice
on Monday,  October 21st.  

From all  of  us at the Clovis-Carver Public Library,  have a fun and
safe Halloween!

October 2024

Library Hours
Monday - Thursday: 9am-8pm
Friday & Saturday: 9am-5pm

Sunday: Closed
visit us at library.cityofclovis.org


